
Year 5/6: 98.9% Wow! 

Year 3/4: 98.6% Wow! 

Year 1/2: 99.2% Wow! 

Reception: 100% Wow! 

 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      
99% Well done! 

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

95.9% 

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news…..  

Today finds us wondering where the autumn term has gone..! Fifteen hard- working weeks 
have flown by and we have made so many wonderful memories. It has been a pleasure and 
such fun to attend the many Christmas parties and performances in the last week or so. 
Thank you so much for all your generous contributions of food and drinks- without your kind 
donations, the parties couldn’t take place.  

Highlights of 2019…….  

EYFS The staff are overwhelmed by the children’s hard work and continued efforts this 
term. They confidently performed  ‘Whoops A Daisy Angel’ and a selection of Christmas 
songs to their families. There wasn’t a dry eye in the room! Well done EYFS!  

KS1 What a fantastic term KS1  have had! The children have wowed us with their 
amazing hard work and wonderful behaviour. A highlight was definitely our show stopping 
Christmas performance! Enjoy a lovely rest and have a very Merry Christmas!  

Year 3 and 4 have had an amazing time learning about the Romans.  Their highlight was 
exploring the dramatic eruption of Vesuvius in 79AD and creating art work to showcase this. 
The children have really embraced this topic. Well done! 

Year 5/6 are exhausted! From the dizzy heights of the Giant Swing at Robinwood,  to 
singing in German, we have put 100% into everything we have done during the Autumn term. 
The children loved learning about the effects of war on the local area as well as life as a 
Victorian child. Thanks to all the parents who have supported us with home reading and 
homework which has helped consolidate this learning. 

 

A HUGE thank you to Mr Mike Jefferson and Mr John 
Woods (from Thirteen Group )for donating over 100 selec-
tion boxes to our children this Christmas.  The pupils and 
staff are very grateful and would like to wish them all a 
very Happy Christmas.  

 

 

 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Lingdale Primary School Xmas Fayre  

Thank you to all our families who dug deep into 
their pockets this year to support the school 
Xmas fayre.  Over £500 was raised and this 
will go towards visits and visitors to ensure the 
broad and balanced curriculum that our chil-
dren deserve.      

See you all on Monday 6th January 2020 

Friday 20th December 2019 

Christmas Gifts  

Thank you to all the families who have 

donated to our Christmas reverse ad-

vent calendar over the last few weeks. 

A couple of local nominations have 

been received today and the rest of the 

donations will go to local food banks. 


